
Roseberry Primary and Nursery School  

Newsletter: 10th September 2021 

We are all so thrilled at how well the children have settled 

back into school. I hope you are all as proud of them as we 

are.  

Meet the Teacher 

Thank you to everyone who came to our Meet the Teacher sessions this 

week. I hope you found them informative. I have shared a link on Classdojo 

to a short survey which will help us to gather parents’ views and assist us in 

our future planning.  

Welcome to new staff 

We are very pleased to welcome some new faces to our staff team this 

term. They weren’t so pleased when I asked if I could take their photos! 

 

Mr Bell is our new KS1 teaching assistant and will be 

working in Year 1 and Year 2.  

 

 

Mrs Law is our new teacher in KS2. 

She will be teaching in Year 5 on 

Fridays and also covering a session each in Year 3/4 and 

Year 6. 

 

Miss Nelson is our teaching assistant. She will be working 

in Year 6 in the morning and then Year 1 in the 

afternoon.  

 

 

 

Miss Bennett is our new Reception 

teacher.  



School Lunches 

We are pleased to see so many of our children enjoying school lunches. If 

you would like your child to have a school lunch, please contact the office. 

I have attached the menu to the end of the newsletter.  

Attendance  

It is crucial that your child attends school every day. Missing out on lessons 

leaves children vulnerable to falling behind. Children with poor attendance 

tend to achieve less in school. With this in mind, the school governors have 

agreed that no holidays in term time will be authorised unless in exceptional 

circumstances. If you do take your child out of school during term-time, you 

need to complete a leave of absence request form which you can collect 

from the office.  

Jewellery 

Please remove earrings before children come into school. No other jewellery 

is allowed except a watch. If children wear a watch, it should be one that 

only tells the time. We do not allow pupils to wear ‘smart watches’ or 

watches that record sound or video. 

Forms  

Remember to send any permission forms back to school as soon as possible.  

INSET days for 2021—2022  

School will be closed on the following days for staff training.  

4th January 2021 

27th May 2022 

6th June 2022 

21st July 2022.  

Reception starters 2022 

We will be holding two Open Days for parents of prospective Reception 

pupils for our 2022 intake. The dates are Wednesday 3rd November 

between 9.30pm and 10.30pm and Wednesday 24th November between 

2pm and 3pm. If you know anyone who would like to come and visit our 

school, please pass this information on.  

That’s all for this week! Have lovely weekend.  

From Mrs Dunn and the Roseberry Team.  

 




